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New Brunswick Indigenous Summer Games 2024 
 
In consultation with Wolastoqey and Mi’kmaq communities, Aboriginal Sport and Recreation 
New Brunswick (ASRNB) and Ugpi’ganjig First Nation (Eel River Bar), as host, are excited to 
announce the return of the 2024 New Brunswick Indigenous Summer Games. 
 
In July 2024, Indigenous communities from New Brunswick will come together to participate in 
the New Brunswick Indigenous Summer Games which will be hosted at Ugpi’ganjig First Nation 
(Eel River Bar), New Brunswick from July 22nd – July 26th, 2024. 
 
ASRNB will work diligently with the Ugpi’ganjig Host Committee and Community Managers 
throughout New Brunswick to help prepare communities, coaches, and athletes through 
coaching certification and registration systems.  
 
For the latest information and updates about the New Brunswick Indigenous Summer Games, 
please visit www.asrnb.ca or follow Aboriginal Sport and Recreation New Brunswick on 
Facebook. If you need information about athlete registration, you can contact your local 
Community Manager, the Ugpi’ganjig Host Committee, or ASRNB. 
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